## Football Spectator Announcement for Friday, September 25, 2020

There have been several stories in the news this week concerning gathering limits and providing schools with the opportunity to set their own limits for events. The Brentwood Borough School District has been monitoring these discussions. The information reported from the federal and state levels has been ever changing as the week has progressed. We have been meeting and gathering as much information as possible in order to make sound decisions during this time of uncertainty.

The Brentwood Borough School District has placed the highest priority on safety for our students, staff, and spectators. We will continue to consider safety as our guiding principle. We also recognize that an important aspect of our school community is the ability for parents and guardians to support their children as they participate in athletics and activities. We will continue to explore options to increase spectator capacity as long as it is safe to do so during our events.

Considering the recent changes, we are increasing spectator access to the varsity football game scheduled for Friday, September 25, 2020. However, in an effort to stay within state and local guidelines for physical distancing we are limiting ticketing for this event. We are implementing the following:

- Friday, September 25, 2020 has been scheduled as Fall Sports Senior Recognition Night. All seniors participating in fall sports and band will receive four tickets to Friday evening's game. All seniors in fall sports and band will be honored prior to the start of the game. Fall Sports Senior Recognition will begin promptly at 6:00PM.
- ➤ All students in grades 7-11 who are on the current roster for band, cheerleading, and football will receive two tickets for Friday night's game.
- All fans MUST HAVE A VALID TICKET to enter Brentwood Stadium.
- All senior recognition participants and ticketed guests must enter Brentwood Stadium through the main gate located near the pool in Brentwood Park.
- There will be no ticket sales and no walk-up spectators admitted.
- All spectators are required to wear a mask/face covering while in Brentwood Stadium.
- All spectators are required to exercise physical distancing while in Brentwood stadium both in the seating and concourse areas.

The COVID-19 pandemic has been an ever-changing situation as the school district has attempted to manage all of our operations. We will continue to adapt and adjust based on safety and the best interest of all of our stakeholders. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we host these events.